
GREENVILLE UTILITIES COMMISSION 

QUESTIONS AND ANSWERS FOR 24-43 

RFB FOR PRECAST CONCRETE RELAY CONTROL HOUSE FOR THE HUDSON SUBSTATION 

8/22/2024 at 3:00PM  

 

1. Please inquire about the bid deposit being required. Can this be provided in the form of a bid bond? If 
so, what percentage is required?  

Please Review Bid, Page 26 of 36. 

2. Please have them confirm the desired length of the building. In the specification it calls for a 25’ long 
building, but the drawings provided are showing 22’ long. I believe these drawings were pulled from 
Sugg Parkway which was the most recent project we’ve done for them.  

The building needs to be 25’ long.  The drawings are to reference the locations of panels, hvac, doors, 
etc.  An extra 3’ is needed for rack/switchboard panel in the lineup in the center of the building. 

3. Please have them confirm if the provision and installation of the battery system is in VFP’s scope. This 
was assumed by others on Sugg Parkway.  

GUC will provide and install batteries, rack, and chargers after the house is delivered and installed. 

4. Please have them confirm if we should include an Amana brand HVAC system as previously provided 
on Sugg Parkway, or if we can include a Bard wall mount unit instead.  
 
Spec reference 3.6.2.  GUC requires a hotel style, PTAC, through wall sleeve mounted, industry standard 
size unit like the Amana unit previously provided.  Exterior wall mount units are not acceptable. 
 

 


